
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR A PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION FARE AND DATA 

COLLECTION SYSTEM FOR THE GULF COAST CENTER 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Gulf Coast Center of Texas City, Texas, and the City of 

Galveston, Texas, are jointly soliciting responses for a turn-key solution for electronic fare 

transactions, client identification and transaction tracking inclusive of all hardware, software, 

integration, programming, installation, testing, spare components, warranty, hardware-software 

maintenance, training and deliverables. 

 

This RFP is available in electronic form at the following link: 
http://www.gulfcoastcenter.org/connecttransitnews.aspx.   

 

Interested vendors shall submit the proposals to the Gulf Coast Center no later than 5:00 P.M. 

CDT on Monday, July 8th, 2013. The proposals may be delivered by Courier, Express Delivery, 

Certified or Registered U.S. Mail, or by hand to: 

 

The Gulf Coast Center 

Attn: James Hollis 

4352 E.F. Lowry Expressway 

Texas City, Texas 77591 

 

Respondent bears the risk of late delivery. 

 

END OF PUBLIC NOTICE 

http://www.gulfcoastcenter.org/connecttransitnews.aspx

